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Information as of: August 6, 2024 
 

Tree Inventory in the Royal 
Orchard community 
 
Scheduled Work Period: August 26 – 30, 2024 

Timing: 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

 
 
What is happening? 
Arborists will be working in the area of Yonge Street, Royal Orchard, and Inverlochy Boulevard to document and 
inventory trees in the Royal Orchard community. 
 
About the Yonge North Subway Extension 
The Yonge North Subway Extension will transform the commute in York Region, Toronto and beyond by extending the 
TTC’s Line 1 service north from Finch Station to Vaughan, Markham and Richmond Hill. The extension includes five 
confirmed stations along an extension of roughly eight kilometres.  
 

 
OVERVIEW 
• Arborists will be documenting information including 

the location, species, size, and condition of trees at 
select addresses in and around the Royal Orchard 
community. 

• Information about the location and characteristics of 
trees will be used to inform plans for future 
construction work related to the new Royal Orchard 
Station.  
 

WHAT TO EXPECT 
• Work is expected to be completed within two hours 

but may take longer due to unforeseen circumstances. 
• No noise or disruptions are expected. 

 
METHODOLOGY 
• An arborist dressed in reflective gear will be 

conducting the inventory using a handheld GPS 
receiver to document the precise location of trees. 

• There will be no machinery on site.  
 

 


